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Air 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Sell, fix or do nothing: Local VW diesel owners weigh their options in landmark 
settlement 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/sell-fix-or-do-nothing-local-vw-diesel-owners-
weigh/article_393bbd60-3d7a-11e6-8ce8-2fc8a1824e45.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: What Volkswagen owners can expect from emissions settlement 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/what-volkswagen-owners-can-expect-from-emissions-
settlement/article_cedb6c4e-3d7a-11e6-a3ec-4facff0c0616.html 
 
York Dispatch: OPED: Citizens' Climate Lobby promises carbon fee bill 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2016/06/28/oped-citizens-climate-lobby-promises-
carbon-fee-bill/86473108/ 
 
Scranton Times: Meeting planned for proposed New Milford Twp. incinerator 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/meeting-planned-for-proposed-new-milford-twp-incinerator-
1.2060519 
 
Times Leader: Asbestos removal reveals hidden parts of Coughlin High School 
https://timesleader.com/news/559842/asbestos-removal-reveals-hidden-parts-of-coughlin-high-school 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Lock Haven Express: Clinton County Conservation District to put ‘boots on the ground’ 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/589503/Clinton-County-Conservation--District-to-put--
boots-on-the-ground-.html?nav=5009 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania agency designates new 'wild areas' 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/state/2016/06/29/new-Wild-Areas-for-
Pennsylvania/stories/201606280174 
 
WESA-FM: Weeds Worthy of Your Salad Or Stir Fry 
http://wesa.fm/post/weeds-worthy-your-salad-or-stir-fry 
 
Chester County Press: The closed-off open space of New Garden Township 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/06/28/115503/the-closed-off-open-space-of-new-garden-
township 
 
Chester County Press: Land conservancy reaches funding milestone 
http://www.chestercounty.com/2016/06/28/115502/land-conservancy-reaches-funding-milestone 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: North American leaders to pledge more reliance on renewables 
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http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/06/29/US-Canada-and-
Mexico-vow-to-get-half-their-overall-electricity-with-clean-power-by-2025/stories/201606280083 
 
Johnstown Tribune Democrat: House OKs Cresson power plant legislation 
http://www.tribdem.com/news/local_news/house-oks-cresson-power-plant-
legislation/article_8fa1d0cf-574a-578c-b6c8-43880adefe47.html 
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County Redevelopment Authority approves deal for environmental assessments 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-redevelopment-authority-approves-deal-for-
environmental-assessments 
 
Mining 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Oakland votes to ban coal shipments, citing health risks 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/06/28/Oakland-votes-to-
ban-coal-shipments-citing-health-risks/stories/201606280162 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: At Pittsburgh hearing, environmentalists call for end to coal mining leases on 
federal land 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10702363-74/coal-leases-federal 
 
Times Leader: DEP fills in hole that swallowed Bowman Street resident last week 
http://timesleader.com/news/560011/dep-fills-in-hole-that-swallowed-bowman-street-resident-last-
week 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
The Clarion News: County's 'impact fee' revenues drop by 10 percent 
http://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article_0b32c2c4-e19f-58c8-884b-53196ff19aca.html 
 
DEP seeks public comments on injection well permit request 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/dep-seeks-public-comments-on-injection-well-permit-
request/article_c1addf8e-6b13-5b69-a8d5-e08d6dd2e5fe.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Gas well revenues drop in 2015, hit felt in county 
http://lockhaven.com/page/content.detail/id/589501/Gas-well-revenues-drop-in-2015--hit--felt-in-
county.html?nav=5009 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Harrisburg: Royalty bill moves to House floor 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_4f2e55fe-4d50-5ac4-8c07-9109b96c72e5.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shell lifts veil on more plans for Beaver County cracker 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/06/28/shell-lifts-veil-on-more-plans-for-beaver-
county.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Authorities: No injuries reported in plant explosion, fire 
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http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/28/Authorities-No-injuries-
reported-in-natural-gas-plant-explosion-fire-Mississippi/stories/201606280161 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Hempfield natural gas filling station touts 'green’ 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10700542-74/cng-fuel-station 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Shell exec expands on plan to build cracker plant in Beaver County 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10707639-74/shell-construction-ethane 
 
Beaver County Times: Shell executive: Tax incentives, strong local and state support helped company 
decide to build in Beaver County 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/shellcracker/shell-executive-tax-incentives-strong-local-and-state-
support-helped/article_486ef55e-3d66-11e6-ba4b-a329ae247bfd.html 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: South Strabane approves new drilling ordinance 
http://www.observer-reporter.com/20160628/south_strabane_approves_new_drilling_ordinance 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: California land regulators to weigh end of nuclear power 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/06/28/California-land-
regulators-to-weigh-end-of-nuclear-power-1/stories/201606280163  
 
Waste 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Ash processing plant coming to Lancaster County 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160628/CPBJ01/160629771/ash-processing-plant-coming-to-lancaster-
county 
 
Water 
 
ProPublica: The Dig: Investigating the Safety of the Water You Drink 
https://www.propublica.org/article/the-dig-investigating-the-safety-of-the-water-you-drink 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Towanda Borough reads bid for storm sewer system 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2016-06-
29/Local/Towanda_Borough_reads_bid_for_storm_sewer_system.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Council approves stormwater system improvements 
http://www.dailyitem.com/news/local_news/council-approves-stormwater-system-
improvements/article_765e36d0-1648-5ab9-83cd-ba9220ceeb28.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Sayre: Borough still awaiting word on grant application for Cayuta Creek project 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article_9357f252-8959-5864-b5a4-e2bd5425de84.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Penn State seeks to expand water reuse system 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article86354922.html 
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Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Hempfield vote puts sewer system step closer to sale 
http://triblive.com/news/westmoreland/10705987-74/authority-million-board 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Upper Allegheny Joint Sanitary Authority's $13M upgrade to increase 
monthly cost by $1 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10702562-74/upgrade-allegheny-authority 
 
Uniopntown Herald Standard: North Fayette continues to seek property purchase for treatment plant 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/north-fayette-continues-to-seek-property-purchase-
for-treatment-plant/article_632909a4-6d38-5a14-ac25-b4daa1038fd1.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Ebensburg plans backup fix to address water issue 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/639669/Ebensburg-plans-backup-fix-to-address-
water-issue.html?nav=742 
 
Lebanon Daily News: Official: Plenty of water in West Cornwall 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2016/06/28/official-plenty-water-available-w-cornwall-
developments/86460626/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Chesco town opts to breach two dams deemed dangerous 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/20160629_Chesco_town_opts_to_breach_two_dams_deemed_dan
gerous.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Craft labor in demand for chemical project wave 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/29/Craft-labor-in-demand-for-
chemical-project-wave/stories/201606290097 
 
Patriot-News: House rejects plan to study, pilot plan to commercialize state parks 
http://www.pennlive.com/politics/index.ssf/2016/06/bill_to_pilot_plan_to_commerci.html#incart_2bo
x 
 
Patriot-News: Ex-Centralia residents to celebrate birth of dying town 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2016/06/former_residents_returning_to.html#incart_river_home 
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